From: Currier, Shoshona 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 4:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: question about service on a panel

Hi Steve,

For the New England Foundation for the Arts panel I sit on, I recently traveled to NYC and NEFA hosted me, with a flight, hotel room and meals. I am not sure the cost of the hotel room for 2 nights (maybe a total of $450?) and the reimbursement for flights and food and ground transport will be under $500. 

I forgot to report the other three trips this year, which were to New Orleans in May ($900, included an emergency stay in a hotel due to inclement weather and a canceled flight), to Seattle in June (reimbursed $800) and to Boston in July (reimbursed $550). Each time, NEFA hosted me with flights, hotel for 2 nights, and meals. My apologies for forgetting, my hope is better late than never? 

You can see the thread below for our initial discussion about this. All of this travel was approved by the commissioner and the deputy commissioner. 

Thank you!

Shoni

Shoshona Currier
Director of Performing Arts
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

